

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

02 August, 2016

Chair and Members Civic Works Committee

Re: **Unlidded Garbage Bins**

Concerns have been brought to my attention with respect to the safety of garbage bins located on private properties. I would like to request that staff consider ways of enhancing public education efforts, perhaps through the City's website or the EnviroWorks newsletter, in order to communicate best practices with respect to the safe storage of garbage.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter

Virginia Ridley

Councillor, Ward 10